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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
Meeting regarding first District 2 homicide 

of 2018  
 
 
Alderman Cavalier Johnson is holding a press conference at 4 p.m. at Police District 4 regarding the 
first District 2 homicide of 2018. Captain Williams will be in attendance. The deceased attempted to 
carjack a conceal and carry weapons holder and was fatally shot. 
 
Milwaukee Police responded to the homicide that happened around 5:50 a.m. on February 26 in the 8800 
block of W. Fond du Lac Avenue.  Preliminary information has revealed that a 21-year-old man 
attempted to rob a 24-year-old man at that location.  The 24-year-old man shot the 21-year-old man.  The 
21-year-old man died from his injuries.  The 24-year-old man remained on scene and is cooperating with 
MPD.  Our investigation is ongoing.   
 
 
 

What:   Meeting with MPD 
 
Where:  District 4 Police  
 
When:  4 p.m. 
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